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Burke, Ruth A

From: Joan Britton <jlindsaybritton@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, July 31, 2018 1:43 PM
To: Crawford, Jeff S
Subject: Removal of the State of Maine from the Ozone Transport Region

Dear Jeffrey Crawford, 
 
I am requesting that the state of Maine withdraw its petition to the United States 
Environmental Protection Agency for the removal of certain areas of the State of Maine from 
the Ozone Transport Region. 
 
My main concern is that, regardless of how this may affect us locally, the example we set for 
our partners, the other states in this agreement, may at the least encourage them to change 
their rules also but at the most step away from our agreement with them concerning the 
oxygen transmission rate.  This would bring us right back to the miserable conditions that 
existed before this agreement.   Maine cannot physically change its location, so would 
continue to act as a tailpipe for all these pollutants carried on prevailing winds. 
 
Please withdraw this petition. 
 
Yours truly, 
 
Joan Britton 
 
Portland, ME  04102 
 
 
 
 
 
Sent from Mail for Windows 10 
 


